
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Thank you for your thoughtful comments and revisions to our manuscript entitled: 
Stereotactic Radiotherapy for Prostate Cancer: A Review and Future Directions. 
In response to reviewer comments, we have addressed the following: 
 
-One reviewer suggested addressing the role of SBRT in larger prostates or in 
patients with prior TURP or other procedures.  In response, we have added a section 
to our discussion as highlighted in blue text in the attached manuscript. 
 
-In response to comments and guidelines provided, we have amended the 
formatting of the paper, including abstract, references, tables and general 
organization.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us should there be anything else we can do to help 
facilitate the review process. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Anurag K. Singh 


